
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Action Items of July 25, 2013  

Meeting of the Tidal Fisheries Advisory Commission 

 

 Proxy information for each TFAC member is due to Noreen Eberly by August 15
th

.  Proxies will be 

added to Fisheries Service (FS) e-mail list so they receive all TFAC communications.  If you have not 

sent in your proxy information, please remember to do so. 

 

 TFAC comments on Yellow Perch Fisheries Management Plan Review Recommendations are due by 

August 15
th

.  Send comments to Rick Morin rmorin@dnr.state.md.us and copy Billy Rice 

ricefarms3@aol.com. 

 

 FS will send electronic version of the NRP Quarterly Activity Report to TFAC and Sport Fisheries 

Advisory Commission (SFAC).  (Sent) 

 

 NRP will include a summary of citations in coastal waters in their Activity Report at future Commission 

meetings.  (Requested) 

 

 FS (J. Holtz) will provide clarification on whether a person with a Bait Harvest License needs to have a 

Commercial License.  (Sent and posted on TFAC page for 10/3 meeting) 

 

 FS will send TFAC a summary of Bait Regulations and a list of allowed bait species.  (Sent and posted 

on TFAC page for 10/3 meeting) 

  

 

 FS will send the Striped Bass Workgroup’s final proposed regulations to TFAC when available.  

 

 TFAC requests the October TFAC meeting Agenda include:   

 Recommendation to discuss potential Dealer’s Point System from Penalty Workgroup (This will 

be discussed at Penalty Workgroup meeting this fall and report back to TFAC at winter meeting.) 

 Discussion of potential legislation to allow the upgrading of component authorizations back to a 

UTFL. 

 Presentation by SAV specialists to address concerns regarding the lack of sea grasses and ways to 

replenish.  (Agenda) 
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